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In Case You Missed It: Heller Touts Self-Driving Technology
Heller Says Safe, Innovative Autonomous Vehicles Will Help Veterans, Senior Citizens, And Those With Disabilities
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Washington, D.C. – During a Senate Commerce Committee hearing, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) discussed self-driving cars with stakeholders of the auto industry. Heller touted this new technology as a way toward greater independence for seniors, veterans, and those with diabilities. Heller also asked XXXX about what barriers need to be removed so safe, self-driving vehicles can hit the road across the country. XXX responded by saying XXXXX.  Click HERE or below to watch the exchange. 


[Click here or the above image to watch]


Heller is a long standing advocate for innovative technology such as self-driving vehicles as a way to grow and diversify Nevada’ economy. Last year, Heller spoke at a Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, & Transportation hearing titled, “Hands Off: The Future of Self-Driving Cars.” During the hearing, Heller highlighted Nevada’s key role as the leading state in the research, development, and testing of autonomous vehicles.
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